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Call for Papers
Bryan C. Auday, PhD, is 
Professor and Chair of the 
Department of Psychology 
at Gordon College, 
Wenham, MA, and is also 
the founding director of 
the neuroscience pro-
gram there. He recently 
completed, as co-medical 
editor, the Salem Health 
Magill’s Medical Guide, 7th 
ed., vols. 1–5 (Hackensack, 
NJ: Grey House, 2014). 

In his essay “Loving 
God with All Your Mind and Alzheimer’s,” at 
http://www.csca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017/01
/Auday2016.pdf, Auday describes for us the latest 
developments and challenges from Alzheimer’s dis-
ease for the sciences, our society, and Christian faith. 
The essay is intended as an invitation. Readers are 
encouraged to take up one of the insights or ques-
tions, or maybe a related one that was not mentioned, 
and draft  an article (typically about 5,000–8,000 

words) that contributes 
to the conversation. These 
can be sent to Auday at 
Bryan.Auday@gordon
.edu. 

Auday will send the best 
essays on to peer review 
and then we will select 
from those for publication 
in an Alzheimer’s science 
theme issue of Perspectives 
on Science and Christian 
Faith. 

The lead editorial in the December 2013 issue of 
PSCF outlines what the journal looks for in article 
contributions. For best consideration for inclusion 
in the theme issue, manuscripts should be received 
electronically before May 1, 2017. 

Looking forward to hearing your perspectives,

James C. Peterson, Editor-in-chief


